
 

 

 

Tēnā Koutou Katoa!   
Welcome to Week 8 of Term 3 

 

 Rangitoto School Production - Wednesday this week 
(Rooms 1 & 3)…  The Rocky Monster Show at 11.00am in 
Te Kūiti.  Thank you to Asheigh Foreman and Justine 
Blackburn who have offered to help with transport.  It is very 
much appreciated.   

 
 Daffodil Day Friday 29th August…  Thank-you all for your 

donations which totalled $150.  A mass of yellow arrived at 
school; well done everyone. 

 
 Rippa Rugby Tournament - Wednesday last week… 

Please see Mrs Bate’s report. 
 
 Room 2 / 3 Trip - Wednesday last week…  we had an 

awesome day.  The kids really enjoyed learning all about the 
Kiwi.  Special thanks to all our whānau for their support.   

 
 Year 4-6 Camp Meeting…  Monday 8

th 
September.  An 

agenda will be sent home with all year 4-6 students today.  
Our camp is about 7 weeks away. 

 
 Board Meeting tonight at 6.30 pm. All welcome. 

 
 

Ngā mihi and have a great week  
Pam Voyce 

17 Barclay Road 
RD 1 ĀRIA 3979 

 
Phone: (07) 877-7857 
Email:  office@aria.school.nz 
Website: www.aria.school.nz 
Principal: Pam Voyce 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 

TERM 3 

Board Meetings at 6.30pm 
Monday 1st September 

Room 1 & 3 
Rangitoto School Production  

Wednesday 3rd September 

Year 4-6 Camp  Meeting 
Monday 8th September 

Room 1 at 7.00pm 

Last Day of Term 3 
Friday 19th September 

TERM 4 
Pet Day 

Wednesday 15th October  

All Year 4-6 Senior Camp 
Motutapu Island  

Tuesday 28th October to 
Friday 31st October 
$175.00 per person  

School Photos  
(Class, Individual & Hockey) 

Thursday 13th November  



 

 

 

On Wednesday the 27th we had 10 students attend the North King 
Country Rippa Rugby Tournament at Te Kuiti Rugby Club Grounds.  
 
We had four pool games first; they played exceptionally well and came 
away with all four wins.  This meant that despite being a mixed boy/girl 
team we made it to the quarter finals.  This was our best game of the day, 
with the excitement and surprise of making the quarter finals, our tamariki 
played an amazing game and came away with the win.  Semi-finals were 
then played straight after and although we didn't win this game our 
tamariki finished with their heads held high.  
 
I was extremely proud of our tamariki who played with passion and 
enthusiasm and great sportsmanship.  Thank you to the whānau who 
came along for the day and supported the team; it was appreciated. 
 
Mrs Rebecca Bates 

Monday 1st September 2025 
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